
“Be	the	Good	in	the	World”	and	“Be	the	Good	Scientist!”	
	

PTA	INFORMATION		

PTA Meetings are held in the Teacher’s Lounge (right by the front entrance of the 
school) at 9:00am on the second Tuesday of every month. Next Meeting Date: 12/10/19 

Visit the PTA section on our school website for more information. 

It’s never too late to become a PTA member: https://draperelementarypta.memberhub.store/ 

PTA AWARDS 

Every year the Draper Elementary PTA presents awards to supportive individuals in 
our school community. Your vote and comments help determine the winners. All 

positive comments will be shared with each nominee individually, so 
please take a few minutes and let us know who you love and why. Feel 
free to submit multiple entries if needed. Voting ends 12/17/19 

Visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XNDRHZ5 and cast your vote!!  

PTA NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

The PTA will start the process of finding people to fill the 2020-2021 PTA 
Executive Board positions. We need a total of 3 committee members. If you 
are interested in helping on this committee, please email 
draperelementarypta@gmail.com.  

WINTER BREAK 

There will be no school Monday 12/23 to Friday 1/03. 
Have a happy and safe break! We will see you in 2020! 

KISS	THE	PIG	ASSEMBLY	

On Wednesday, November 4th we had a celebration assembly for the No-Fuss Fundraiser. 
All the fourth grade teachers and Ms. Waddell kissed a pig!! All the students loved it! 
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2019-2010	PTA	Executive	
Board	Members:		

President:		

Marissa	Geertsen	

President	Elects:		

Cathy	Smith	

Shalane	Brower	

Secretary:		

Janene	Day	

Treasurer:		

Kristin	Kristensen	

Legislative	VP:		

Melarie	Wheat	

Memberships:		

Susy	Cotterell	

	

PTA	Email:	
draperelementarypta@gmail.com	
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 STAFF	APPRECIATION	WEEK  

Staff Appreciation Week “How Sweet it is to be Helped by You” went great!  

The PTA would like to thank: Food For Thought in Draper for the gift cards, JuliAnn 
Caramels for the caramel gift, Every Blooming Thing for the plants, Costa Vida and 
Mo’Bettah’s for the discount on the meat and all of the wonderful parents and teachers 
for the food donations. Thank you for supporting the PTA. 

NEXT	CHICK-FIL-A	BIRTHDAY	BREAKFAST	

Our next Chick-fil-A Birthday Breakfast will be on Friday, January 10th. Invitations will 
be sent to all students who have a birthday in November, December and 
January. 

As a reminder there is only enough breakfast for the birthday students. If parents choose 
to join the breakfast, they will need provide their own breakfast.  

UPCOMING	SCHOOL	EVENTS	

CAFÉ ZUPAS NIGHT 

Why cook dinner when you can support the school by eating a 
delicious house-made meal at the Cafe Zupas in Draper (75 E 
12300 S) on Wednesday December 3 from 5:00-9:00 pm.  

All you have to do is mention Draper Elementary to the worker 
taking the money and up to 25% comes back to the school. NEW this year, online orders 
count too, just enter FUNDRAISER25 in the "Coupon Code" box, and pick up your order 
and go.  

CHICK-FIL-A NIGHT 

On Monday, January 6 from 5:00-7:00 pm you can support our school again by eating 
dinner at Chick-fil-A (357 E 12300 S). For two hours 5:00-7:00 pm.  

All DRIVE THRU and ALL DINE IN orders will count towards the 
percentage of donations Chick-fil-A will give back to our school. ALL 
ORDERS made between 5-7 pm will help our school. Support our school by eating out.  

DRAPER ELEMENTARY CHOIR & ORCHESTRA PERFORMANCES 

Our choir and orchestra will be performing their holiday performances the following 
dates/times/places: 

Monday 12/2 Choir at the Draper Tree Lighting Ceremony 6:00 to 6:30 

Friday 12/6 Choir at the Festival of Trees (South Stage) 7:00-7:40  

Monday 12/16 Choir and Orchestra Christmas Concert at Draper Park 
Middle School 6:00-7:00   

Please come and support our school! 

 
We will be collecting 

Box Tops: 12/14 
 
Be sure to scan your 
receipts. We can get 

credit for clipped 
Box Tops AND 
scanned receipts. 

 
*Please turn in ALL expired 
Ziploc Box Tops. They had 
a misprint and will still give us 
credit for those even if they 
are expired. 

Ways to Support 
our School :  

 
Amazon Smiles 
smile.amazon.com  

 

Smith’s Inspiring 

Donations Program 
www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/inspire 
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